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Top Tips for being at home 
1. Make sure you have a routine 
2. Stay in touch with friends and family!  

3. Don’t spend all your time on your phone / social media 

4. Learn a new skill – a new language, a new recipe or a craft 

5. Do some exercise each day – this will make you feel better  

Messages from Year 8 about 

working from home… 

‘My favourite homework is RSE 

because it is bright and colourful 

and includes a bunch of information 

about Hinduism’ 

‘My dog has been sitting with me, watching me and making sure I 

do my homework!’ 

‘Here is my experience of working from home. The first couple of 

days were quite fun because it was nice to have some time off 

and go by my own schedule, however after that, I found it was 

harder to get motivated, there are no teachers to guide me, no 

class discussions and I really miss my friends.’ 

Year 8 has achieved 617 Achievement Points 

since school closed!  

 

  

A MESSAGE FROM 
MISS KAPOSI 

Hi Year 8, 

I hope everyone is well! I am 

so impressed with the amount 

of achievement points we 

have got. Make sure you are 

taking regular breaks and 

doing fun activities whilst 

working from home! I will be 

asking for your new hobbies 

and skills for the next 

newsletter. Work hard, be 

kind and stay safe! ☺ 

 

 

  

Yr 8 Pets of the Week 

Latte the Siberian Hamster. 8 

months old and very lazy and 

cheeky.  

 

 

 

 

Buster, who is very excited that 

everyone is staying at home 

 

 

The top achievement points this 

week… 

1.  Ruby Lincoln 

2.  Remy Matthews 

3.  Teigan Parker 

4.  Georgia Khakipour 

5.  Maisie Nelson 

6.  Melissa Mcirvine 

7.  Amelie Marendaz 

8.  Reece Selby 

9.  Madalina Zavadovschi 

10. Sam Winders 

Online systems for support 

• Childline - for support 

• UK Safer Internet Centre - to report and remove harmful online content 

• CEOP - for advice on making a report about online abuse 

• https://www.childline.org.uk/   Childline 0800 1111 - for support 

• https://www.samaritans.org/ Samaritans 116 123 – for support 

Take a survey to tell us how you are 

finding working from home and 

participate in the poll for this week – 

our favourite chocolate! 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5W

QSYJC  

More pets in the next newsletter! 
• The school nurse is still available during this time. You can text your school 

nurse for confidential support and advice during this difficult time on 
07480635050 
Subjects you may want to discuss include; problems with family, alcohol or 
smoking, feeling sad or angry, bullying, changes to your body and relationships. 

https://www.childline.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=UK_GO_S_B_BND_Grant_Childline_Information&utm_term=role_of_childline&gclsrc=aw.ds&&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIlfLRh-ez6AIVRrDtCh1N9QR2EAAYASAAEgLc-vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://reportharmfulcontent.com/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://www.samaritans.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5WQSYJC
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5WQSYJC


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Kaitlyn White  

Kadie Spink 

Jackson Lamb 
Alfie Marchant 

Work that we are proud of this week… 


